
 
 
 

 
 
    FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
       WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

  

 

        December 2, 2016 
 
Mr. Matthew Sanderson 
Caplin & Drysdale, Chartered 
One Thomas Circle, NW, Suite 1100  
Washington, DC 20005 
 
Via email:  msanderson@capdale.com 
 
                        RE: MUR 7191 
      
 
Dear Mr. Sanderson: 
 
 After reviewing the circumstances addressed in your letter we received today, the Office 
of General Counsel has granted the requested extension.  Accordingly, your client’s response is 
due on or before the close of business January 12, 2017. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me via e-mail at cela@fec.gov or by phone at 
202-694-1547. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Donna Rawls, Paralegal 
      Complaints Examination and  
        Legal Administration 
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